
Welcome to Sam Davis Youth Camp!  
July 14th – July 20th, 2019 

 

It means a lot to our youth that you are coming out to serve as 
an adult staff member, counselor, jr. counselor or speaker. 

 

 All OVERNIGHT adult staff, counselors, jr. counselors, speakers and visitors (18 
and older) are required to complete a Child Abuse Prevention Training course and 
undergo a Background Check.   
 

This must be completed before there can be interaction with campers.   
 

A. The Child Abuse Prevention Training course can be found online at:    

http://www.threemountainretreat.com/ChildAbusePreventionTrainingCourse.asp 
 
 The course takes about 20 minutes to complete.  
 

When you have completed the course, please print it out and present your 
certificate to the CAMP DIRECTOR when you arrive at camp. 

 

B. Please submit the following information for the Background Check to Bruce 

Cunningham, SDCYC Director before July 1, 2019 to staff@sdcyc.org.  
 

SDCYC ADULT COUNSELORS, SPEAKERS AND VISITORS 
 

Full Name DATE OF BIRTH 

  

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us to meet these standards from the 
Texas Department of State Health Services to ensure the protection of our youth 
and guard the integrity of this very important program.  
 

                         Sincerely,  
 

  

Mark Brown           

                Camp Director 
      2019 Sam Davis Youth Camp - Texas 

Abuse training/ background 2019 - STAFF 

http://www.threemountainretreat.com/ChildAbusePreventionTrainingCourse.asp

